
From: Tomassian, Koko M.
Sent: 12/21/2012 11:43:24 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E Draft Resolution Language

Meredith,

Per our phone conversation earlier today, shown below is some language which was included 
in Resolution USRB-2 (allowing the permanent attachment of cameras and gunshot detectors to 
PG&E poles) and that I want to include in the draft resolution stemming from PG&E’s letter 
dated July 12, 2012, requesting to permanently attach remote meter reading equipment to 
PG&E poles. As I mentioned on the phone, in an effort to expedite the processing of these 
resolutions, I want to share some of the language which will be in the draft resolution to gauge 
PG&E’s acceptance of the stated PG&E requirements/actions and avoid multiple iterations.

Please review the language below and let me know if PG&E is opposed to including any parts 
of it in the draft resolution. If opposed, please provide PG&E’s rationale as to why.

•2 2 PG&E proposes to authorize such third-party use of its distribution poles and
street lights as permanent attachments in accordance with all applicable rules of GO 95 and 
PG&E’s construction standards.

•2 2 Prior to the installation of remote meter reading equipment, PG&E will ensure
that the safety factor of the pole will not be reduced below the required value, and will ensure 
approval of such installation from the joint pole owners.

•2 2 The remote meter reading equipment will be treated as Communication
Equipment and meet all requirements of such.

•2UU2UUU2 Antennas associated with remote meter reading equipment installed on a Joint- 
Use Pole (as defined by GO 95, Rule 21.8) shall meet all requirements of GO 95 Rule 94.

•2 2 Antennas associated with either remote meter reading equipment installed on
overhead or underground streetlight only poles shall be treated as Communication Equipment, 
and as such shall meet all requirements for Communication Equipment.
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If and when PG&E becomes aware of any GO 95 violations of remote meter 
reading equipment, it will document the violations and notify the owner to correct the 
violations immediately.

I respectfully request that PG&E respond as soon as possible in hopes of sending the draft 
resolution for review (at the Commission) prior to the end of this year. Thank you in advance 
for your attention to this matter. If you have any questions or comments, please feel free to 
contact me.

Best Regards,

Koko Tomassian

Utilities Engineer

California Public Utilities Commission 
Electric Safety and Reliability Branch 
Phone: 213.576.7099 
Mobile: 213.222.7118
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